
Watch DOGS- Crosswalk Volunteers 

Calling all Leman dads and grandpas! Want to become a part of the new Watch DOGS (Dads of Great 

Scholars) volunteer program? We are looking for volunteers to assist our scholars and their families 

while crossing the road on the West Side Entrance. The time commitment is minimal at only 40 minutes 

during morning drop-off. Grab a warm jacket, your best coffee mug and a friendly morning greeting and 

help us keep our scholars safe! You may pick up your vest and stop sign just inside the West Side 

entrance. 

Each time you volunteer, your name will be entered into a monthly drawing for a chance to win a gift 

card to Cabela’s.  

If you have any questions, please email parkersac@lemanacademy.org 

We look forward to seeing all of our Watch DOGS starting next week! 
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